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"The Blessing is so that we can share blessings with others.'" 
- True Parents 

 

 

   

 

 

 

We're Blessing America This Week! 

 

The Peace Starts With Me event is upon us! Thank you to everyone who has 

already contributed in some way to the success of the event. 

 

If you haven't yet, there are several ways you can still get involved:   

HOW YOU CAN SUPPORT  
 

 



 

 

 

 

Webinar: Healing & 
Beginning Again | 
Matching Support 
Webinar 
 
April 11 at 9PM (EST) 
Sometimes a matching process can be 
hard to bounce back from. Join 
Marjorie Buessing as she interviews 
and consults with Life Coach Patricia 
Detlefsen, who has extensive 
experience in helping others in the path 
of healing and recovery. 

 

SIGN UP!  
 

 

 

 

How to Change Your 
Partner | Debby Gullery 
 
The smartest thing we can do as loving 
partners is to work on our own ability to 
love and accept them in deeper and 
more authentic ways. We can only really 
change ourselves, but doing that of 
course, is the most difficult thing of all... 

 

READ MORE  
 

 

 

 

The Power of Weekly 
Family Time | Myrna 
Lapres 
 
In the words of economic visionary Stan 
M. Davis, “When the infrastructure 
shifts, everything else rumbles.” As 
parents, we need to reflect deeply on 
this and look at how we are prioritizing 
and leading our families in these 
changing times... 

 

READ ARTICLE  
 

 



 

 

 

 

Webinar: Self Discovery 
With Generational 
Healing 
 
Generational Healing has held an 
extremely successful communication 
program, "Safe Conversations", to 
stimulate the joy for life long self-
discovery and skill building. This 
program will continue starting on April 
13!  

 

LEARN MORE  
 

 

 

 

HighNoon Highlights • 
Weekly Newsletter 
 
Check out the latest from High Noon 
and be sure to subscribe to their 
newsletter! 

 

 

 

Welcome Newborns! 
 

Congratulations to the families that had newborns last month! 
See Newborns 

 

 

 

March In Memoriams 

 
Doris Crompton (1955–2019) 

 




